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Village of Ballston Spa to do tree inventory 

  

The Village of Ballston Spa will begin a tree inventory on Tuesday, September 14, 2021 to 

determine the type and health of the public street and park trees located in the village.  The 

village received a $26,555 Urban Community Forestry Grant from the New York State 

Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) to conduct a Tree Inventory and 

Management Plan and has selected Davey Resources Group to conduct the inventory. Davey 

Resource Group will look at maintained trees, planting sites and stumps. Certified arborists will 

walk from tree to tree and inspect the trees from the ground. The arborists will be here for two to 

three weeks. 

For more information email parkandtree@villageofballstonspa.org 

 


